Key Points for Safety Professional of the Year

The SPY Award is recognition available to Professional Members at the Chapter, Area, Region, Practice Specialty and National levels.

The criteria for the SPY are based on demonstrated safety expertise, and evaluated based on several specific elements: 

· Contributions to the ASSE; 

· Contributions that advance the Safety profession;

· Leadership in other areas which relate to safety, community, education, publications;

· Recognition or awards from other groups for accomplishments;

· Other achievements related to safety and health.

Only the past three years are considered for the Chapter award.  The past Five years are considered for the Region and Chapter SPY.  

Society contributions are strongly weighted at each level of Society recognition.

The process for being considered as a SPY

· Nomination letter to be written by another member;

· An endorsement letter from their immediate supervisor;

· Brief resume;

· Summary of relevant achievements.

Information can be found in the Professional Affairs pages of the Society’s web site:  http://www.asse.org/professionalaffairs_new/

In order to assemble a credible nomination package, we suggest that the Chapters select their nominee by early December, 2010.
Nominations are due by February 17, 2012.

The Region VIII SPY will be announced by the end of March, 2012.  
For additional information you can contact Jim Derr at (610) 968-9143 James.Derr@XLGroup.com
Benefits of the Safety Professional of the Year

How Does A Chapter Benefit?
The Society places a high value on recognizing the contributions of our members.  This is a volunteer organization; and all volunteer organizations know that demands on our time are ever increasing.  It is important to at least say “Thanks!” to those who make an extra effort in order to keep the ASSE and local Chapters viable.

The Chapter STARS program awards up to 25 points for

Recognize volunteers for their service

Nominating a Chapter SPY

Nominating a candidate for Regional SPY

Recognizing members in newsletter or other Chapter outlet

Submitting member recognition to National for potential publication

That’s 25 points for EACH activity; so the Chapter can potentially gain 125 points towards their goal.

How About A Member Benefit?
It is useful for a Chapter to have someone coordinate to effort to identify and submit a SPY nomination.  This easily becomes a Chapter Awards and Honors Chair.  When identified as a Chapter officer position the individual is eligible to one Continuance of Certification (CoC) credit.  Frankly, it doesn’t take a lot of time; you don’t have to attend all the meeting.  You have to communicate with the Chapter Exec Committee and listen for names that keep coming up. 

What About the SPY?

Of course, the ultimate goal is to realize that you’ve got a hero in your midst.  The Chapter SPY might become the Region VIII SPY.  That’s a nice bit of recognition for the individual, your Chapter, and for the SPY’s employer.  We sometimes ask for a fair amount of tolerance and flexibility from our employer to meet our ASSE responsibilities.  Awarding a SPY is a tangible demonstration that something positive is being accomplished.

The Regional SPY receives complimentary attendance at the National PDC as well as consideration for National SPY.  A very nice consideration.

